
  
 

 

Date: 11 June 2021 
OCC ref: MW.0086/21 
 
Major Developments & Development Control 
Planning, Housing And Economy 
Cherwell District Council 
Bodicote House 
Bodicote 
Banbury 
OX15 4AA 

Environment and Place 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
OX1 1ND 

Rachel Wileman 
Assistant Director Strategic 
Infrastructure and Planning 

 
Dear Major Developments & Development Control 
 
Request for Scoping Opinion for the Modification of the Approved Restoration 
Scheme Through Importation of Inert Soil Material for Nature Conservation 
Afteruses and Holiday Chalets at Alkerton Quarry, Alkerton with Shennington, 
Banbury, Oxon, OX15 6HY 
 
I am writing to consult you on the above proposals in order to prepare an Environmental 
Impact Assessment (EIA) Scoping Opinion. 
 
Click the below link for application details. 
 
https://myeplanning2.oxfordshire.gov.uk/Planning/Display/MW.0086/21?cuuid=754F3FC0-
4A21-4A5D-B4D9-5E800ABB4F29 
 
Please could you consider the information and let me know which topics you consider the 
EIA should address.  Please note this is not a planning application and this consultation is 
to determine the scope of the EIA. If a planning application is subsequently made you will 
be consulted again. 
  
I would appreciate it if I could have your comments no later than 2 July 2021. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me, my 
direct line is 07393 001257. 
 
NOTE Consideration of the development may take place in public and representations 
may be published. The proposal may be considered by the Council's Planning & 
Regulation Committee (Only comments relating to planning issues will be taken into 
account when reaching a decision). 
 
The Town and Country Planning Act 1990 as amended requires the determination of 
planning applications to be a public process. The Council will make information submitted 
in relation to planning applications available for public inspection and so it is not possible 
to take into account in the determination of the application any comments which are 
submitted confidentially. If you wish to submit any comments regarding this application, 
your comments as well as your name and postal address may be disclosed to third parties 
including those who have submitted the planning application.  
 

https://myeplanning2.oxfordshire.gov.uk/Planning/Display/MW.0086/21?cuuid=754F3FC0-4A21-4A5D-B4D9-5E800ABB4F29
https://myeplanning2.oxfordshire.gov.uk/Planning/Display/MW.0086/21?cuuid=754F3FC0-4A21-4A5D-B4D9-5E800ABB4F29


 

 

Oxfordshire County Council is a data controller for the purposes of the General Data 
Protection Regulation (Regulation (EU) 2016/679 of the European Parliament and of the 
Council dated 27th April 2016).  For more details on how the Council will handle your 
personal information, please use the link below to access our Privacy Notice. Hard copies 
of this can also be provided on request: 
 
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/privacynoticedocument   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mary Hudson 
 

Mary Hudson 
Principal Planning Officer 
 
Direct line: 07393 001257 
Email: mary.hudson@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
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